
 
 

 
 

ONLINE PAYMENTS 

              

 
Effective October 2020, payments of certain court fees may be made online 

using Pay.gov, a program of the U.S. Department of the Treasury, Bureau of the 
Fiscal Service, that facilitates payments to various government agencies. 

 
Pay.gov will process payments of court fees using the payor’s debit card, 

electronic payment from a bank account (ACH), or PayPal®. Credit cards are not 
accepted. 

 
Online payments may be made for filing fee installment payments, copy 

requests, including certification and exemplification, fees for amending schedules 
and creditor lists, and reproduction of audio recording of court hearings. Contact 
the Clerk’s Office at (808) 522-8100 if you do not know the exact payment 
amount.  

 
NOTE: 
 
 Registered ECF users must continue to pay filing fees through the 

CM/ECF system when filing a document requiring a fee. 
 

 This payment option may not be used for Chapter 13 plan payments. 
 

On the court’s home page, click on the Online Payments button. 
 

 



 
 On the next screen, click where prompted. 
 

 
 
 This will bring you to an online payment form page for the Hawaii 
Bankruptcy Court. Click to continue to the form. 
 

 
 



 
 Fill in the information requested on the form. Contact the Clerk’s Office at 
(808) 522-8100 if you do not know the payment amount. Preview the PDF or click 
to continue. 
 

 
 

 
Although this should not be necessary, you have the opportunity on the 

next screen to attach a PDF or .TXT file. 
 

 



 
 

On the next screen, you will be prompted to select the method of payment: 
Bank account (ACH), PayPal account, or Debit card. 
 

 
 

 The following screens will depend on which payment method you selected. 
Complete the account information requested.  
 

After providing that information and continuing to the next screen, you will 
be able to review the information before submitting to complete the transaction.  
The final screen will confirm the payment. A sample confirmation of your 
payment is shown on the next page. Print or save the confirmation for your 
records. 
 
 Note: If you frequently make payments to the court - for example, 
payments for certified copies of documents - you may wish to create an account 
with Pay.gov. With an account you can save your payment information as well as 
access a history of payments made. There is a link to create an account on the 
initial Pay.gov page. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 
 
If you need help, there is contact information at the bottom of each page: 
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